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The Occupier 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Green Routes Scheme – Deep Lane/Grange Lane, improved crossing point 
 
The City Council is aiming to develop a number of cycle routes throughout the city to 
improve conditions not only for cyclists but for pedestrians and wheelchair users. 
One such facility identified for improvement is the Deep Lane/Grange Lane crossing 
point which is connected to the Blackburn Valley Cycle Route. 
 
Enclosed with this letter is a plan showing the proposals for the crossing 
improvements, the intention is to narrow the road at this point which will improve the 
visibility for all users and also reduce the distance which they have to cross. (Please 
note, the road at this point will still be wide enough to pass two cars). 
 
Although the main aim is to improve conditions for users it is also hoped that the 
reduced road width will help slow drivers as they pass through the area, which in turn 
will improve the situation for all local residents/business owners.  
 
I hope that the attached plan is self-explanatory. However, if you need any further 
assistance please feel free to contact me. Please note that the consultation period 
ends 21st November 2014, please let me have your support or objections before this 
time. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
James Haigh 
Technician, Scheme Design 
Transport, Traffic and Parking Services 
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